
The City of Crossville will be conducting a 
Public Meeting on October 14, 2014 at 6:00 
p.m., at the Crossville City Hall.  The purpose 
of this meeting is to present information about 
the City applying for a Clean Water State 
Revolving Fund loan in the amount of 
$1,950,000.  Project funds will be utilized to 
make improvements to the Crossville 
wastewater collection system.

The impact of this project on monthly sewer 
and water bills will be discussed.  

Persons with questions or with disabilities 
requiring special accommodations should 
contact Ms. Sally Oglesby, City of Crossville, 
at (931) 456-5680.  The City of Crossville 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, religion, sex, national origin, age or 
disability.


